From: Lane, Victoria

To: Lane, Victoria
Subject: FW: GLOM facilities in residential neighborhood
Date: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 11:51:44 AM

From: Kawal Tandon <

Date: December 9, 2020 at 9:20:04 AM PST

To: planningweb <planningweb@cityofmerced.org>, "Shelton, Delray" <
Subject: GLOM facilities in residential neighborhood

To Whom It Concerns,

I am writing this email to voice my disapproval of the use of residential homes in my neighborhood
for rehab use by Gods Love Outreach Ministeries (GLOM) and the fact that the organization is trying
to double the number of patients housed in each house. I have been a resident of this
neighborhood/community for 10+ years and have enjoyed the peace, tranquility and safety aspects of
this neighborhood. I strongly oppose the use of housing in this community for commercial
enterprises of any kind. I am appalled that the city will let an organization like GLOM to even rent
homes in a residential neighborhood to run rehab facilities. These houses have residents who could
potentially exhibit disruptive and dangerous behavior and be a threat to residents and neighbors. Not
to mention the fact that housing this many people causes traffic, parking and garbage issues. I am
also aware that police calls have increased to our neighborhood due to the rental of these homes
(1245 Lurs ct, 1247 Cavalier Ct and 1246 Derby Ct) by GLOM.

I strongly urge the city to deny any permit applications by GLOM to increase the capacity of these
rehab homes in our neighborhood. We want the safety and tranquility as well as home values to be
preserved and certainly do not want commercial businesses like GLOM to operate out of residential
neighborhoods.

Regards,

Kawal Tandon
1265 Verdon Court

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT
CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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